
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 2, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Jamison Sliger 
Recreation Services Division 
Department of Environment and Conservation 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., 2nd Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
 
Re: 2016 Crossville LPRF Garrison Park Re-Development Project  
 Bid Recommendation for Award – Splash Pad 
 
Dear Mr. Sliger: 
 
On February 27, 2018 bids were opened for the splash pad portion of the above 
referenced 2016 LPRF project.  A total of five (3) bids were received.  The initial low 
bidder for the project was Lori Neal and Associates, Inc., but after further evaluation 
their bid was found to be incomplete and non-responsive to all bid specification 
requirements.  The City publicly advertised for bids, documented by the attached 
Affidavit of Publication.   
 
The next lowest bid was submitted by Recreational Concepts at an amount of 
$327,005.00, with an option to include a UV filtration system for an additional 
$16,206.00.  The City recommends awarding this contract to Recreational Concepts in 
the full amount of $343,211.00.  All City procurement policies have been met.   
 
Thank you for the attention given this matter.  Should you have any questions or need 
any additional information, please do not hesitate to give me a call.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CITY OF CROSSVILLE 
 
 
 
James S. Mayberry 
Mayor 
 


